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       Marian Mc Guinness Logue. (Information Officer)
The Centre’s Inter-Clubs Teams of 4.
The Templeogue Castle Community Bridge Centre (TCCBC) opened its doors on Monday night, the 19th April 1999. The five clubs which form part of the Centre are Knocklyon, Ballyroan, St Jude’s, Cypress and Templeogue College. These clubs hold their own competitions on their           respective bridge night from Monday to Friday. Although there is a very cordial relationship among all the members of our Centre, there is also a healthy competitiveness, which makes our Inter-Clubs competition very attractive to all. The first Inter-Clubs competition began on Sunday the 22nd October 2000 at 7pm. It was played between clubs competing over four Sunday nights. Many changes were made over the years but the present format of a one day, two- session competition on a Saturday, started in 2017. Our Inter-Clubs competition for 2020 is on Saturday 29th February at 12 noon. There are two sessions with a break in between. Tea/coffee and sandwiches are served. At the end of play, there’s a glass of wine, followed by results and prizes. It is organised on behalf of the Centre by Fionuala Gill and Michael O’Malley. Each club will have 6 teams of 2 pairs in each team. The Open, Inter A and Inter B sections will have 2 teams each, representing their club. 
The Centre’s 21st Anniversary Party. 
This will be a great event to mark the 21st Anniversary of the formation of the TCCBC. It will take place on Saturday 23rd May 2020. It promises to be a wonderful celebration. Bridge will be held from 3pm to 6.30pm followed by a reception from 6.30 to 7pm. Dinner will be served at 7pm. A four-course meal with wine, speeches, prizes, music, dancing, spot-prizes, and ceol agus craic will ensue. It will be a night to remember. Organising all the various facets of this momentous occasion is ongoing at present. Places will be limited at €25 each.
Interactive Screens: 
The TTCBC committee decided in consultation with all of the clubs to install two interactive screens in order to present their information during the Club’s bridge night. Sourcing and organising this invaluable facility is a work in progress at the moment, under the direction of Kieran Hone. 
